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MEMORANDUM 
TO:       Chief Steve Malone, Manhattan FPD                
FROM: Chief Don Shoevlin 

President IFCA 2020-2021 

DATE: 12-September-2021 
SUBJECT:   Manhattan-Peotone FPD’s Fire Protection Services 
 
The Illinois Fire Chiefs Association Board applauds the leadership 
within the Manhattan and Peotone Fire Protection Districts as you 
move forward with a mission of enhanced services for both 
communities served. 
 
The IFCA supports resource management when it is done in an 
effective manner that delivers enhanced services to your taxpayers plus 
also offering a higher level of safety for the members of both districts. 
 
The members of the Fire Protection Districts take pride in providing 
protection to the members of the communities served, visitors and your 
membership. This is an example of resources management at its finest. 
 
On behalf of the IFCA we congratulate you on the endeavor, we wish 
you only success and you have our support in any way we might be 
able to assist. 
 
 
Sincerely  
 
 

Don Shoevlin  
 
 
   
 
 
Cc: ifca-presidents,jmg3,maureen 
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